
January n, 2020

Chess P.ayers and Guardians^

St. E؛؛zabeth Schoo؛ has Invited US to play In a chess tournament on

the evening of Friday, February 21 at St. Elizabeth. It Is available to

Grades 5-g and Is scheduled to start at 6 pm.

We are allowed to bring eight players. If more than eight players are

available and sign up for the tournament, I will hold a mini tournament to

narrow down our representatives. Practices will be after school from 3-4

pm on Tuesdays and Wednesdays and will start this Wednesday, January

29 in my classroom.

For any i.nterested students in Grades 5-8, please fill out the

information below and return it to Ms Reber or the school office by

Wednesday, January 29. Forms will be sent home for those representing

our school In the tournament at St. Elizabeth.

Thank you.

Ms Reber

has my permission to participate in

chess'practlces at Holy Family School and may represent our school at St.

Elizabeth's chess tournament.

My child.




